St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission
September 13, 2018

The St. Johnsbury Cemetery Commission met at the town offices. In attendance were Lauren
Jarvi and Andy Dussault

Meeting called to order by Lauren at 8:08 AM.

Andy moved to approve the minutes for the August 16 and August 18 meetings. Lauren
seconded the motion which was unanimously approved.

The warrant was approved and signed.

Andy moved to authorize the removal of smaller trees and shrubs, along with the stumps above
the vault at the Grove Cemetery. It was seconded by Lauren. Discussion followed. This will
not include the larger trees. We’ll see if there are town workers who can take care of this for us.
Motion passed.

We agreed that Lauren will contact Chad regarding fencing at the Grove and CVBY Cemeteries.
This project would likely need to be budgeted for in the upcoming year.

Our discussion of the use of goats to mow the Grove Cemetery continued. Andy is particularly
interested in pursuing this. In the absence of goats or other arrangements we’ll need to budget
for 2019 mowing as well.

Andy moved to adjourn at 9:08. Seconded by Lauren. Unanimously approved.



